
Help keep our community safe

Log in

Beginning on October 20, 2020, the San Marcos Unified School District will be 
using an app called LumiSight for COVID-19 screening in order for all staff and 

students to be cleared to come to work or school.

Scan the QR code below or go to: 
smusd.campus.lumisight.com Easy as 1-2-3

Check in

View results

Thank you for doing your part to keep our 
community safe.
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https://smusd.campus.lumisight.com/

